

PARENTS, CARERS & GUARDIANS NETWORK
PRESENTS

LUNCH
" N"
CONNECT



Where & When?



Wed, Jul 9, 2025



(🖯 12:00 - 14:00

Are you a parent or carer of a neurodiverse child? You're not alone — many of us at the University of Manchester share this experience.

Join us for an informal lunchtime meet-up to connect, share experiences, and explore how we can support one another.

Bring your lunch, drop in, and be part of shaping future support. We look forward to meeting you!

Light refreshment will also be provided

Program Facilitation Led by:

Dr Martin Simmons, Senior Lecturer in Engineering and Matt Foulkes, Operations Manager (MECD)

Presentation on Home-to-School Travel for Pupils living with SEND: Ozioma Paul, PhD Student, AMBS